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HONORABLE RALPH YARBOROUGH
OFFICE OF THE SENATE
WASHINGTON, D. C.

DEAR SENATOR YARBOROUGH;

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR THE LETTER SENT TO YOU BY
JOHN H. HuGHLAND, Ass ISTANT SECRETARY FOR CONGRESSIONAL
RELATIONS CONCERNING THE FACT THAT THE DELEGATES TO THE
WORLD HEALTH ASSEMBLY NOW BEING HELD WAS ABOUT OVER. MOW-
EVER, 1 00 NOT BELIEVE THAT THE LETTER THAT MR. HuGHLAND
SENT YOU SPECIFIES TOO CLOSELY OR GIVES US ENOUGH IN-
FORMATION AS TO THE ASSEMBLY. | WOULD LIKE TO KNOW A
LITTLE BIT MORE ABOUT IT, AS TO HOW OFTEN THEY MEET, HOW
MANY DELEGATES THEY SEND, ETC. | AM STILL VERY MUCH
INTERESTED AND | BELIEVE THAT WE SHOULD GET A LITTLE

MORE INFORMATION FROM MA. HuGHLAND. 1 WILL LIKE TO KNOW
WHEN THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE; HOW MANY DELEGATES ARE
CHOSEN; THE PROCEDURE THEY TAKE IN CHOOSING THE DELEGATES.
THANK YOU VERY MUCH, AND WHEN EVER YOU GET THIS INFORMA-
TION, | WOULD APPRECIATE IT VERY MUCH IF YOU WOULD BE SO
KIND AS TO SEND IT TO ME.

YOUR FRIEND AS EVER,

HECTOR P. GARCIA, M.D.
Hi>G;JV

P.S. | AM~ALSO INTERESTED IN ANY SHORT ASSIGNMENTS TO
ANY OF THE LATIN AMERICAN COUNTRt ES OR SPANISH
SPEAKING COUNTRY #N THE WORLD, BUT THAT IT SHOULD
NOT LAST MORE THAN A MONTH. GOOD LUCK.
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